
 

 

Enablement  

This workshop is for volunteers and others who work with people using HACC services. It 

focuses on asking questions and having conversations in an enabling way. 

  
 HACC services are undergoing many changes.  From July, 2012 they will be using an 
enabling approach, which focuses on ‘doing with’ and support the person ‘to do’ rather 
than ‘doing things for the person’.  
  
Service providers and volunteers have been asking questions about the Enabling Approach: 

‘How do we do it?’  ‘ How do we enable people to realise their goals?”  “ How can we ensure 

older Australians are assertive about the care and support they want and need to be able to 

stay at home as long as possible?” . 

Hence this workshop helps volunteers guide people towards making enabling goals. 

 

If you would like to organise a short training session for your volunteers, please contact 

Kinga at BINC on 63324866 or email voltraining@binc.org.au. 
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